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Our dances on the theme of a volcanic eruption, which we have been working on 
this term, have been performed and filmed. They will be uploaded to Google 
Classroom so they can be enjoyed at home. We spent the final dance session of 
term using the Northern Lights as inspiration to create short, improvised dance 
routines in groups.  
 
In English this week we have been writing poems about the Northern Lights using 
similes, metaphors and personification. 
 
This week in maths we have been focusing on column subtraction method, revisiting 
exchanging and expanding on our understanding to find missing numbers in 
subtraction calculations.  
 
Next term we will be writing stories in English and continuing to work on our 
calculation methods in maths. 
 
It has been fantastic to share all of the home learning in class this week. There have 
been some excellent, informative PowerPoints, fact files, videos and models which 
have been confidently shared.   
 
I hope you all have a brilliant half term break.  
 
Home learning:  

 Read at least five times a week 
 Mathletics – complete set activities each week 
 TTRockstars –Times tables are vital to many other parts of maths learning. It 

is therefore important that they are learnt and practised regularly. 
 Spellings – 6 of the Year 5 and 6 words to be learnt each week. Tests and 

new spellings given on Wednesdays 
 


